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To Chairman Dembrow
I strongly urge our state legislative body to implement strong and meaningful legislation that
will truly address our issues to meet the challenges of climate crisis. I have been living in
Portland since 1971 and it has been our environment riches that drew me to the state and has
kept me here. I have 4 grandchildren and I fear what their lives will be like if government
agencies don't address this challenge adequately. This is not the time for minimal action. Be
strong and lead in a way that our climate change consequences can be mitigated. Propose and
pass a strong LC 19 that can truly address the climate issues we are facing. Do the right thing
and implement legislation that will move our state toward zero carbon emissions and be a
leader in transition to alternative energy.

Judy Arielle Fiestal
Portland, Or.


